

RETURNING TO THE ACADEMY FROM 7th JUNE

3rd June 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We have enjoyed a very successful half term, with students beginning to settle back into school routines, and producing some truly outstanding work. As you are aware, we will be taking another step towards normal school operation when we return from the half term break on Monday 7th June. Of course, we will retain many of our COVID measures such as regular sanitising/ hand washing and ventilation. As always, it is essential that we get the little things right, so that students can focus on the most important thingsmaking great progress, and enjoying their learning. To help this happen, I would like to remind you of the following:

- All students will need to arrive at school between 8.00 and 8.15am, and will finish at 2.30pm.
- All students should enter via the 'glass gates'.
- The astro will be open at lunchtime to students wearing the appropriate footwear.
- All students must come to school fully equipped (pen, pencil, ruler, calculator etc) and with the correct uniform (uniform details here).
- From the point students come through the 'glass gates', all phone, headphones etc must be switched off and out of sight as these will be confiscated (for 1 week) if
- Please be aware of the timings of the day outlined overleaf.

Principal: Mr A. Crofts BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH, NPQEL

🚺 The Quest Academy, Farnborough Avenue, South Croydon, Surrey CR2 8HD









The Collegiate Trust













	Years 7 & 8	Years 9, 10 & 12
8.20 - 8.40	Tutor Time	Tutor Time
8.40 - 9.30	P1	P1
9.30 - 10.20	P2	P2
10.20 - 11.30	Break (10.20 - 10.40)	P3 (10.20 - 11.10)
	P3 (10.40 - 11.30)	
		Break (11.10 - 11.30)
11.30 - 12.20	P4	P4
12.20 - 13.40	Lunch (12.20 - 12.50)	P5 (12.20 - 13.10)
	P5 (12.50 - 13.40	10 (12.20 15.10)
		Lunch (13.10 - 13.40)
13.40 - 14.30	Р6	P6

We are really hoping, and looking forward, to being able to start doing more of the normal, fun things in school. We look forward to welcoming students back to school in June for a really successful final half term of the academic year.

Your faithfully

Mr T. Beecham

Deputy Principal